
Ms. Neha Khatri, Scientist, CSIR-CSIO participated in "2nd BRICS Young Scientist Forum”, 
Hangzhou, China", 11-15 July, 2017 

The young scientist forum was organized and coordinated by Zhejiang University, Hangzhou, China. Ms. Neha 
Khatri was among 20 candidates who were selected and recommended by the Department of Science and 
Technology, Government of India. This forum provided a platform for connecting and networking among young 
researchers/ scientists to hold discussions and find solutions to some of the common challenges and problems 
being faced in BRICS countries. 

 

 

 


